
301/475-81% 
9/12/75 

Dear Mr. Wegrocki, 

As of now all, I can do is express a willingness to meet with you and the 
teat:the* on the 20th. I do suggest that you phone bean you leave. Things can come 
up that I now cannot anticipate. 

I would appreciate it if you would have in mind what you want to ask me and 
keep it to the minimum because I really am pressed for time and have no help. If 
it is a nice day I may even be mowing whaa you get here because that, too, gets 
ahead of.me and I have five acres to try to keep under control. 

In addition, I am involved in two court appeals and trying to rush another 
book out. With the regular day-to-deg work Ole is a heavy load. The only way I 
can hope to begin to cope with it is to stick to what is essential to me to the 
degree I win. 

If I have not told you how to get here take the I70-U84CW combination to exit 
6W in Frederick. The road from Baltimore has both numbers. 

When you leave at Exit 6W you will still be on 401. You will have looped under 
the road you have been on. Oo one block to the Holiday Inn, Baughman's Lane and turn 
right. 

In a little over a half mile there 13 a four-way stop at Shookstown Road. Turn 
left an Shookstown for about 2 miles. 

At Old Receiver Road turn right for about .3 miles. We are there on the right. 
A few stieeestionst once you get to Frederick I 70 starts up again. Don't take it. 
There is a poorly-marked fork on Old Receiver. Stay to the left. Right after that 

there are woods on both sides. Those on the right are mine. You will come to a new 
large galvanised mailbox with no name on it and a Washington Post box on top of it, 
This is ours. About two lengths past that is the lane. You can't see the house from 
the road. 

Sincerely, 



HENRY J. WEGROC1CI 

323  FOLCROFT STREET 

BALTIMORE, MARYLAND 21224 

September 11, 1975 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 

Route 3 

Frederirk, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

In your last letter to me you expressed a willingness to 

meet with ice and discuss your resuak,ch into the assassi-

nation of President Kennedy. You said to call, however, 

I thought it better to write thereby giving you more time 

to see if the date I've chosen fits into your schedule.-

If at all possible, could a teacher from McDonogh School, 

Mr. Sandford Cohn, and myself, meet with you on Saturday, 

September 20? If this date does not suit you please do 

not hesitate to let me know. 

By the way, Penn Jones sold me anl3mm cony of the Zapruder, 

Nix, and Muchmore films. 

I am looking forward to your reply. Thank you very much 

for your assistance. 

Sincerely, 

66011 7 AirtiA-1 
Henry J. WenTocki 


